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Picture Day!!
Monday, October 17th 2022

Picture day with BELL
Studios will be held first thing

in the morning on October
17th. Order forms are
included in this week's

newsletter envelope. If you wish to order photos of your
student(s), please fill them out with payment and return

them to the school before or by picture day. You can
also order online, just follow the directions on your

order form. There will be no retakes. If you have any
questions please call or email the school office at:

(360) 785-3460 or ckirkpatrick@evalinesd.k12.wa.us

SEL: Character Trait of the Month -
RESPONSIBILITY

Please be looking for the Family Connection Page
in your student's homework folder, which is being

handed out in class this week. This is a great
family resource on our character trait of the month.

Good   News   Club   Will   Begin   
Tuesday , October 18, 2022

The Good News Club is an after school program sponsored
by Child Evangelism Fellowship of Washington, Inc.. The

GNC will be held every Tuesday after school from 3:00pm -
4:00pm. All students who attend must be picked up by

4:00pm. Good News Club permission slips are in today’s
newsletter envelope. They must be filled out and returned if
you want your student to attend the after

school program.   Once   we   have   a
permission   form   on   file   for   your 

 student (s)  we   will   assume   they will 
 attend   the   club   each   week   and   we   won’t 
 put   them   on   the bus   or   in   the   homeline. 
 Please call the office if your student   will 

 not   be attending on a certain day.

Important Dates!!

OCT.
Fri. 14th: Lion Pride Day!
Fri. 14th: 11:30 Dismissal: Staff professional Development
Mon. 17th: Picture Day with BELL Studios
Tues. 18th: 3rd-6th grade field trip to Mt. St. Helens
Tues. 18th: School Board Meeting, 6:30pm
Fri. 21st: 3rd/4th grade water testing at Winolequa Park
Fri. 28th: All school field trip to the Pumpkin Patch
Mon. 31st: Halloween Party
Mon. 31st - Fri. Nov. 4th: 11:30 Dismissal: Fall Conferences

Pumpkin Patch Field Trip Friday 10/28
All of our students will be going to the Parkerosa Farms

Pumpkin Patch again this year. Parents and younger
siblings are invited to join! The Booster Club will pay for

younger siblings and parents are free; the
Pumpkin Patch just asks that parents

not participate in the wagon ride.
Parents should meet us at the Parkerosa

Farms Pumpkin Patch at 12:45pm.
292 Chilvers Rd Chehalis, WA 98532

HALLOWEEN
PARTY

The booster club will put on a
Halloween party on Monday,
October 31st during school
hours. Students are

encouraged to dress up. All students will have an
opportunity to play carnival games and do a craft. There will
also be a costume contest and a pumpkin
carving/decorating contest, more details to come soon.

Attached to this newsletter is a sign up sheet for
parents/guardians who would like to help out with the

halloween party. If you would like to participate in the party
please fill out the sheet and return it back to the school.

Thank you!

CANDY FOR THE HALLOWEEN PARTY
The Booster Club is asking each family to
donate one bag of individually wrapped
candies or a bag of small prizes for the
Halloween party on October 31st. It can be
dropped off in the office. Please have the
candy at the school no later than Wednesday,
October 26th. For questions please contact:
evalineboosterclub@gmail.com
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Kindergarten
Mrs. Tinnin

We are finishing up our first chapter in
math comparing and writing numbers
0-5. We are also working on finding
number pairs that equal each number.
For example, number pairs for five are
1+4, 0+5, 2+3, 3+2 and so on.

We are also working on another math
lesson in the afternoons. Students
analyze different objects to tell how they are exactly the
same or how they are similar. These are whole group
activities and discussions.

Students are continuing to learn pre-reading skills. We are
listening for the beginning, middle, and end sounds of short
words. For example, fish- “f”,  “i”, “sh”. You can work with
your child by asking them to identify the first and last sounds
in words.

First and Second Grade Explorers
Mrs. Mittge

This week’s thematic study was centered around fire safety. If
you have a moment to practice and talk through evacuation
procedures for your family in case of emergency, it would be
appreciated. Your child should know what a smoke alarm and
fire extinguisher are as well. Do you have these safety items in
your home? Does your child know where they are located?

Students should know what a sentence is and are beginning to
write paragraphs. Try telling fun stories in the car or around the
dinner table. Try to include a
beginning, middle, and end as
you tell these stories.

First grade students continue
their subtraction studies as second graders understand three
digit numbers and modeling. Please keep practicing basic
computation with your child and explore story problems if you
have a chance.

This is such a fabulous group of learners. I can’t wait to see their
growth and learning throughout this new month of October!

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom
Mrs. Mars

Students spent time this week doing a practice SBAC writing
project. This will work as our starting point for the school
year and will help us to work more directly on the areas they
are struggling with in the writing process. Seeing these
complex writing prompts early in the year will help students
to become more familiar with them so they are not
overwhelmed in the spring when it's test time. We will only
improve from here!

It's almost time for our fall water testing!
This year I am looking for 3 parents who are
interested in volunteering with this project.
Our water testing field trip will be on 10/21
from 12:15-2:45. I am going to have a
training day prior to this to teach you how to
run the tests with students. Priority will go
to parents that can be available to also attend our winter
testing that will fall sometime between February 13th and
24th. Please reach out to me if this is something you are
interested in helping with.

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom
Mr. Burlingame

This week we moved on to the second chapter in math for each
grade.  6th Grade is learning about converting fractions to
decimals and vice versa.  5th grade is dividing whole numbers
through long division and partial quotient division.  In Social
Studies we have started a new chapter on Ancient Greece to
give further background knowledge of the events surrounding
Percy Jackson in their ELA book.

Speaking of ELA, we have moved on to
the next part of our Percy Jackson unit
which looks at literary heroes and the
path that they follow.  We will be
analyzing several heroes from books and
movies to see how they fit into this path.  Please look in your
newsletter folder for a letter from me that explains an in-class
project that we will be doing for an assessment in this unit.

Lastly, we have had a huge bump in our AR scores!!  Please join
me in congratulating the following students for leading the
class in AR points:  Carson 23.6 points, Freyman 10.2 points,
Gabriel 9.1 points, Aalilyanna 5.4 points and Grady 4.3 points.
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